FINANCIAL REPORT from June 2022 Congregational Meeting
2021 was a challenging year financially. While we were required to pass a deficit budget, we finished the year with a lower deficit than expected. Certain costs such as snow removal and insurance increased while giving was lower than expected. We've had some people move away and lost a few members this year to other churches. However, we also received a gift from the Auburn Church and a federal pandemic loan which has been forgiven.
The budget for 2022 projects a negative budget of approximately $13,600 and is an accurate reflection of circumstances as we head into 2022. The Finance Committee advises that there is no way to pare this deficit down at the moment because no further expenses can be cut and our total income remains the same. Organist income represents a portion of the increased deficit. We need to explore ways to increase income.
The GoFundMe account successfully raised and was matched for a total of $6860 over 2021 and 2022. Money was pulled from savings to fund the steeple and boiler repairs and was then replenished by GoFundMe donations.
	
Supplemental Reporting: We are currently working on several fundraisers that came out of the congregational meeting. We are also working to increase the rental agreement with Geauga County regarding the Senior Center rental of the church.
